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This week in Pre-Reception we have been celebrating Easter. Our focus story is ‘We’re Going 

on an Egg Hunt’ by Martha Mumford. We have been learning all about Easter and decorating 

an egg ready for our egg hunt. 

The children have been making playdough chicks, singing Easter themed songs, and learning 

how sunflowers grow. 

We had a ‘Pop into Pre-Reception’ morning on Tuesday for our parents to come and see what 

we do in the classroom and take part in our arts and crafts. 

Have a fabulous Easter everyone. 

 

Mrs Laura Traynor 


